
Call for nominations for two members of the ICMI Nominating Committee 

Dear ICMI Representatives, 
Cc to the IMU Adhering Organizations, 

I hope this e-mail finds you well.  

We hereby invite you to propose, in consultation with the Adhering Organizations of your country, 
one candidate for serving on the ICMI Executive Committee (2025-2028) Nominating Committee. 

It has almost been two years since the present Executive Committee (202021-2024) took office.  

According to ICMI’s regulations, the process for the nomination of the next Executive Committee 
should start now, two years before the next ICMI General Assembly (to be held in Sydney, Australia 
in July 2024 where all ICMI representatives are invited to participate in the election). 

The first step in the process of electing the next ICMI EC consists of the formation of a Nominating 
Committee.  

This committee includes two members selected from a pool of nominees submitted by the ICMI 
member countries through the ICMI country representatives.  

In proposing the candidate for the ICMI EC Nominating Committee, please bear in mind that: 

• The candidates should be willing to actively serve in the Nominating Committee throughout the 
process. 

• Candidates should not be current members of the present ICMI EC. 
• Please include the following information (max. 5 sentences):   

o A) how was the candidate elected and B) why the person may be an appropriate 
candidate. 

• Submission of candidacies should be sent to the ICMI President email: 
icmi.president@mathunion.org and cc to icmi.administrator@mathunion.org  before 
December 1st, 2022. 

• The members will be randomly selected from the whole pool of candidates submitted by the 
country representatives, provided they do not work in the same country as the other members 
of the Nominating Committee. 

• For further details about the Procedures for the Election of the ICMI EC, please see 
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/EC/Procedures_ICMI_2006-31-12_2012-01.pdf  
 

I look forward hearing from you!   
Please do not hesitate to contact me in case you have any questions. 

With best wishes, 

Frederick K. S. Leung, President 

--- 

Professor Frederick K.S. Leung, BBS 
President of International Commission on Mathematical Instruction (ICMI) 
Hans Freudenthal Medallist 
Chair Professor and Kintoy Professor in Mathematics Education 
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Room 312, Runme Shaw Building 
The University of Hong Kong, Pokfulam, Hong Kong 
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Website: http://www.hku.hk/curric/fleung  

mailto:frederickleung@hku.hk
http://www.hku.hk/curric/fleung

